## Newsletter

"Dream More, Learn More, Become More"

Teachers - Mrs. Bagley

Theme - Fun and Award Day
Tuesday - May 26
Review

Wednesday - May 27 Review

Care-pack Drive-through 4:00 – 6:00pm Thursday – Fun Day - May 28

Show and Tell

We would like for each scholar to show and tell something about their favorite item, ie. pet, stuff toy, book, etc. and why.

> Friday - May 29 – 1:00pm Awards Day Year End Zoom Events Reminder

Parents, we need you to send to Mr. Craig three (3) pictures; 1 baby, 1 latest school picture, and 1 of your choice. Send ASAP by May 27 to <a href="mailto:cep.bba@gmail.com">cep.bba@gmail.com</a>

## Parent's Corner

First, let me say I hope you and your family are safe and healthy as you read this letter. I would like to take this time to say THANK YOU for such an amazing year. I could not have asked for a better group of students. Thank you so much for your patience and understanding as we had to adjust to the drastic changes in life during the last few weeks. The involvement of parents is truly what makes education amazing and wonderful. I am extremely appreciative of the scholars and parents for your positivity, flexibility and resilience during these trying times.

As you know, e-learning for Building Blocks Academy was in full motion. My goal was to provide continuous educational opportunities and practice for scholars while our school was closed but also to eliminate as much stress as feasibly possible for scholars, parents, and me. While it was my responsibility to continue to educate your children, I also wanted to

compassionately take into consideration the variety of difficulties that families were enduring during this time. Scholars, this year, we were robbed of many weeks together. I miss learning with you and supporting you as you tackled new projects. I miss seeing that light and spark in your eyes when you mastered challenges. These final weeks of school have been difficult and, for that, I am sorry. There is nothing more I wanted than to share a classroom with you. Please know that I thought about you each day and hope you felt my support from afar. Even though we won't be able to say goodbye in person, I want you to know:

 The world needs <u>YOU!</u> Your unique personality is incredibly special and there is no one like you!

Thank you for being my students. I appreciate you for sharing your knowledge, effort, and a little piece of your heart with me. I am forever grateful for the time we spent together. I will always consider you my scholars and will care deeply about how you are doing. Please don't hesitate to contact me if you should ever need anything in the future! Your proud teacher!

Parents, in closing, one of my main focus points for our scholars during the 2019-2020 school year was to have a "growth mindset." A growth mindset unlocks our ability to learn and grow especially during challenging times. Little did we know how important this growth mindset would be for all of us this year! Because of this experience and our growth mindset, I believe we all will be stronger when we come out on the other side of the COVID-19 Pandemic! History is being written! We hold the pen! Together, we will write the BEST story for our scholars! Continue to spend time with your future 1st grader, and keep up the great work! Learning Together! Stay strong! Stay healthy! Be blessed!

Thank you,

Mrs. Bagley